
To whom it may regard,  

 

I am opposed to SB 770.  

 

This bill eliminates private insurance, options/preferential choices and competitive rates. It also allows 

for more then the ones paying in to the paying out fund to get the services from the service funds 

available. I don't have a government telling me how to do auto insurance and don't need one for health 

insurance either. 

 

I urge a no vote, stay out of my healthcare and my wallet. Please do not waste tax payer money on court 

challenges.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Kendal Pelton  

 

Oregon resident, Oregon voter 

 


